
Mar 3, 2020 

PUC Commission 
NH 

Dear Commission, 

I urge the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Eversource rate proposals (DE 
19-057). 

The proposed 23.9% residential increase is higher than any other rate class. 

On what planet is it acceptable to essentially punish elderly Eversource customers for simply existing? 
NH customers already pay a higher customer charge than MA and CT customers and not only does this 
proposed rate hike hurt everyone, but it especially takes aim at older customers. 

We live in a day and age where people struggle to clothe and feed their families. Allowing a utility 
company to exploit a necessary expense to this degree is an atrocity that needs to be stopped. 

Please reject the unfair Eversource residential rate hike proposals. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Kelsey Hunt 
1815 Riverside Drive 
Berlin, NH 03570 
{252) 562-4688 
kelseyandre@yahoo.com 


